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The first of three forums to discuss the new on-campus stadium at Tulane University
will be held on Wednesday (June 6) at 6 p.m. in room 201 of the Richardson
Memorial building on the Tulane uptown campus.

Design and usage issues are the specific topics up for discussion at the first forum
on the new Tulane stadium that will be held on Wednesday (June 6). (Illustration
from Gould Evans Architects)

The university will provide shuttles from the Rosen Lot to Gibson Circle. Shuttles will
run from 5:30â?“8 p.m.

Design and usage issues are the specific topics up for discussion at the first forum.

Tulane and neighborhood representatives jointly selected the firm GBBN architects
that will facilitate all three community forums. A nationally respected architectural
firm, GBBN is experienced in organizing and moderating community discussions
about projects like Tulane Stadium.

https://news.tulane.edu/news/community-forum-discuss-new-tulane-stadium
http://tulane.edu/news/newwave/051612_stadium.cfm


GBBN principal Gregory Otis, assisted by senior associate Ron Kull, will lead the
discussion and solicit input during the 90-minute forum. A transcript will be provided
and posted on tulanestadium.com shortly after the meeting.

The next forum will be held on Monday, June 18, followed by the final forum on
Monday, July 11. The tentative location for both sessions is 201 Richardson Memorial
Building.

http://www.tulanestadium.com/

